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On 
 Sunday, during the congregational meeting, 
the Tiny Cabin Village Team presented the 
information it’s been gathering over the last 2-

3 months about Tiny Villages. We distributed 3 packets of in-
formation and additional copies are and will be available in the 
foyer. We ask that over the next 5 weeks you prayerfully read 
through the provided materials and be praying for our discern-
ment and God’s will as we consider placing a Tiny Cabin Vil-
lage on POCOC property. On July 8th as part of the next con-
gregational meeting we will call for a vote to either move for-
ward in the process or to not move forward. A yes vote will 
not guarantee a Tiny Cabin Village will be placed on POCOC 
land. There are several issues that remain to be worked 
through with the County for instance Community meeting/
input, legal contracts, tax and imminent domain concerns, and 
representation in the resident selection process. One or more 
of these items may hinder us in hosting a village. A yes vote 
would also give the team authority to represent POCOC in 
relationship with the County toward the goal of placing a tiny 

cabin village on POCOC land.  

♦ We believe a tiny cabin village on POCOC land can be 

done safely, for our neighbors and for us. 

♦ We believe a tiny cabin village on POCOC land can be 

done with little to no financial burden to POCOC. 

♦ A Tiny Cabin Village could be the next step in an al-
ready established housing ministry for POCOC: a min-
istry that began more than 20 years ago with the pur-
chase of the two duplexes for use as senior housing. 
Then about 8 years ago we began hosting transitional 
housing groups in the Heritage House, which contin-
ues successfully today. Most recently we’ve hosted and 
continue to host a homeless couple as they live in 

their travel trailer in our parking area. 

 

Your team members are Bonnie Mitchell, Gary Chasteen, Ken 
Avery, Lisa Bratcher, Tim Duffy, and Wayne Hammock. On 
June 17th and July 1st we will be available, as a group, after wor-
ship to discuss the information presented as well as questions/
concerns you may have. During the next 5 weeks we will con-
tinue to gather and share information about the Tiny Cabin 
Village process and homelessness in Kitsap County. You will 
also hear about our personal journeys as team members. 

Please keep the process and us in your prayers. Thank you. 

In Christ,  

the Tiny Cabin Village Team 
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Tiny Cabin Village Update 

Jesus is Lord � Jesus is Lifted � Jesus is Lived 
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Wednes 06/13 

6:00-7:00 pm 

Pray, Pray, & Pray 

John 14:12-13 

  

  

  

Sunday Preview 
Kelvin Hoover will be giving the sermon this Sunday. Service begins at 
10:45. We hope to see you here!  
 
Happy Birthday! 
If you these folks, wish them a happy birthday! Ray Switzer-03, Judy Van Leuven
-11, Connie Allen-11, Lila Mason-15, Christine Nystrom-19, Miki Gross-23, 
Kenny Benjamin-24, Pilita David-26, Greg Warner-29, René Powless-29. 

 
Last Sunday 
Dale Sanders shared a sermon with us last Sunday. If you missed his 
message, please visit the church website at pococ.weebly.com to lis-
ten. 

 

Kids and Tweens Talent Show 

When: Sunday, June 10th 

Where: POCOC Potluck 

Register: Sarah Benjamin or Karen Taylor 
For this potluck, Tweens will be providing desserts for donations for the 

Ghana Project. 
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Welcome Guests 
We are so glad that you decided to visit 

Port Orchard Church of Christ this morn-

ing! Since you took this step to join us for 

worship, we would like to extend to you a 

warm welcome. Wherever you are this 

morning, as we lift worship to God, we 

pray that you are able to leave feeling up-

lifted, convicted, or encouraged in your 

faith.  

We seek to worship God like the first cen-

tury church did, with a sense of awe and 

with a fear of the Lord. Some things we do 

might seem old fashioned or traditional, 

but we want you to know that at its core, 

it is for the praise of God’s glory.  

You are not required to do anything weird 

or ostentatious. We hope that you feel 

free to join us in worshipping God to the 

best of your abilities. If you have any spe-

cific needs, we have a ministry staff that 

would love to connect with you. Ask the 

people sitting around you for names of the 

ministry staff and to point them out! 

Once again, we are so happy to have you 

here worshipping with us and we hope this 

is a chance to worship God in a deep and 

meaningful way.             

Save the Dates!Save the Dates!Save the Dates!   

Serving June 10, 2018:Serving June 10, 2018:Serving June 10, 2018:   

Tweens are providing desserts for this 

potluck for donations to the Ghana 

Project. 



Our Prayer ListOur Prayer ListOur Prayer List   

Healing:  
Clyde Griffin, DeLoris Lawler, Doro-
thy Fletcher, Charlotte Hahn, 
Delores Brun, Runell Mason, David 
Latham 
All Those Friends & Relatives Under-
going Treatments for Cancer 
Encouragement: 
Family of David Latham in Loss of his 
Brother 
Don Jordan 
Our Number who Cannot Attend 
Services 
Tiny Cabin Fact-Finding Team 
Travelling: 
Greers, Sneads, Frys, Snypps 
Other:  
2018 Graduates 
Our children, church, nation, Presi-
dent Trump and ministries. 
That God will bless our deacons with 
wisdom in reaching the many deci-
sions they are entrusted with. 
Direction of our congregation. 
 

 
 

June 3,  2018 
Worship:  78 

Class:  45 

Offering: $4,653.57 

Ballots for Sunday Vote 

The deacons will be accepting ballots for the next two weeks re-
garding the vote that was taken this past Sunday. The vote gives 
the congregational consensus on whether to proceed with ap-
pointing elders or to proceed with hiring a minister. Ballots can 
be obtained at the building. Just ask a deacon (Gene Gerard, 
Troy Hill, Brad Orser, or Gary Chasteen) or Kelli Keagle during 
office hours. Return your ballot to a deacon, the offering plate, 
the dream bowl in the foyer, or the office window. 

 

Seattle Mariners Faith & Family Night 
We have an opportunity to participate in the Seattle Mariners 
Faith and Family Night, happening Saturday, July 7th vs. Houston 
at 1:10pm. The special offer includes a discounted ticket 
(bleacher seats are $17 instead of $28 and view seats are $35 
instead of $47), promotional Faith & Family T-shirt, and a Post-
Game Panel (faith and sports) featuring current and former Mari-
ners Players. If you’re interested in attending the game please 
contact the office at 360-874-2604. 

 
Manger Scene Fund Garage Sale  
To have a successful garage sale, donated stuff is needed. Please 
donate usable stuff. Not usable:  
• No big exercise equipment. 
• No old TVs or stereo equipment 
• No badly stained, excessively used, excessively dirty, badly 

damaged, unworkable or broken, has an odor or appears to 
be unsafe stuff 

• No items that go against church values or standards 
The church garage is available for storage. If you need assistance 
moving items, see or call Barbara Chasteen or Rick Velasco. 

Message from a Brother 

Thank you so much. This church and the members here mean so much to my family 

and I. Over the years we have laughed, cried, and worshipped together. I pray for 

our futures here. May we be blessed and prosper. May we be known as the church 

that does God’s will. Love you all! 
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